
Pennsylvania School Librarians Association 
 

PSLA Logo (Service Mark) Use 
The PSLA logo (service mark) is reserved for the official use of the Pennsylvania School Librarians Association.  Other 
use of the logo (service mark) is permitted with the approval of the Board of Directors. 
 
Request to use the logo (service mark) may be made, via the Association’s website (http://www.psla.org), to the PSLA 
President and must include the name of the person or organization wishing to use the logo (service mark), the purpose or 
reason for which the logo (service mark) is to be used, identification of where it will be placed, and the date(s) or time 
period of use. 
 
Adopted, Board of Directors, September 23, 2006 

 

 
  

1 ADMINISTRATIVE POLICY 
PENNSYLVANIA SCHOOL LIBRARIANS ASSOCIATION 
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